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Engineering Memorandum 

August 27, 2025 
 

RE:  September 2nd Commission Meeting 

 
5th ST SE – HWY 22 to 6th AVE SE PROJECT ND DWR LETTER OF SUPPORT 
 
For your consideration is letter of support for the North Dakota Department of Water Resources (DWR) 
grant application to authorized the City of Dickinson to submit the project grant application. One of the 
scopes of work for the project is to extend the watermain approximately 670 feet to loop the system to 
the existing watermain in 6th Ave. SE. The project is included on the 2025-2027 DWR Water 
Development Plan which increases the probability of successfully being awarded the grant. The 
municipal water supply cost share maximum is 60% from the DWR, and 40% from the City of Dickinson. 
It is the goal of the project to promote new development in the area, and to loop the existing watermain 
infrastructure. Based on the current estimates, this grant application is anticipated to be for $180,000, 
and the City of Dickinson cost share is estimated to be $120,000. Both construction and construction 
engineering costs are eligible cost share items. This letters of support is a new requirement from the 
DWR. 
 
The City Engineering staff recommends approval. 
 


